Jill Jupp

From: L

Sent: 16 November 2018 12:47

To: Jill Jupp (Reception@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk)'
Subject: Town Council Budget 2019 to 2020: Ledbury Places
Town Clerk

On behalf of Ledbury Places, | write to register our interest in inclusion in the Grants Budget for the 2019 to 2020
Budget Year. The Town Council has supported Ledbury Places since inception of the programme and more recently
with the establishment of the Ledbury Places as a charity. We hope that this support will continue allowing Ledbury
Places to support the Youth organisation in the Barrett Browning Institute, and extension to other local
organisations in that building. It will also allow us to develop the museum offerings further in the Old Grammar
School as we seek to establish a track record as a charity for the lottery funding applications, we will need in the
future to secure the fabric of that building.

Thank you for your interest.

Regards

Hon. Treasurer Ledbury Places




